
 
 

 

 
 

 

Town of Summit  
 
The Town Board met in regular session on November 4th, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at the town fire hall.  President Frank 

Eccles present, members Kathleen Quale & Dale Bauer present. Others present were: Norma Arend-finance 

officer, David VanElsacker, Jennica Pottebaum. Allen Amdahl, Jim Thurman, Calvin Pies, Sandy Lowery, David 

Cardwell, Victor Settje, Don Richter, Mike Schmidt, Arlo Anderson, David Lewandowski and Larry Hayworth. 
 
Eccles called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.   Margie Wright turned in her books for the Cemetery.  Jim Thurman 

will look at the books and talk to Margie about taking it over.  
 
Motion by Eccles, second by Quale to approve the minutes, financial reports and claims as presented. Motion 

carried.  *Insert Claims 
  
Old Business:  Delinquent water bills were discussed.   
 

Crawford legal issue with animals.  No new updates.   

 

New Business:  Motion by Eccles, second by Quale to approve a building permit for the Summit School.  Motion 

carried.   

 

Allen Amdahl presented his building permit.  A 7 ft. variance will be needed so the variance hearing will be set for the 

December 2nd meeting. 

 

Victor Settje met with the board about possibly renting the front half of the old barbershop on main street and opening a 

laundromat.  

 

Motion by Quale second by Bauer to approve conditional use permits for David VanElsacker, Pete Eccles, and Calvin 

Pies.  This conditional use permit allows campers in a residential district.  Motion carried.  Motion by Eccles, second 

by Bauer to approve a 7 ft. variance on the south side for Calvin Pies conditional use permit.   Quale voted nay on the 

variance.   Motion carried for the variance.                

 

Motion by Quale, second by Eccles to approve the liquor license renewal for Rebounds Bar & Grill LLC for 

2020.  Motion carried.   Motion by Quale, second by Eccles to approve the wine license renewal for the Coffee Cup for 

2020.   Motion carried. 
 
Daycare -rate increase will be effective in January.  

 

Maintenance report was given.   
 
Motion by Eccles, second by Quale to adjourn meeting. Motion carried. The next regular town board meeting will be 

Monday, December 2nd at 7:00pm at the town fire hall.   
 
Norma Arend, Finance Officer  
 


